February 7*" Board Meeting all Board Members were Present

Discussed meeting with Mike from Gold King Mine. Mike is not willing to meet with all board members
to discuss the Jamboree, only wants to meet with Joe Joe. This was decided against based on Mike's
previous outbursts. Joe Joe will be visiting Arizona Downs Monday 2/19 in Prescott Valley to obtain
information on having the Jamboree at this location. James will be joining Joe Joe. It was also discussed
that James will be able to get flatbeds to use for a stage at the Jamboree new location. James is also in
discussions with security for the Jamboree.

Sue deMar will contact Verde Valley Fairgrounds to obtain information from them to see if this can be a
location for the Jamboree.

Raffle Bus build is going well. James will be bring samples of LV flooring for the Raffle Bus.
Sue Rice went over the improvements to the website and they are great.

Once this year’s Raffle Bus is complete the Bus Club will start working on donations for 2025 Raffles Bus
which is a 1973 shell at the moment.

May 4™ is our Car Show, John will discuss with Russell about the show raising money for Phoenix
Herpetological Sanctuary and maybe they can bring some of their animals to the show.

Next General Meeting is 2/21/24

Once a Jamboree site is confirmed members of the Bus Club will contact Jerome Police Dept. and
Jerome Fire Dept. to inform them of the Clubs decision to move the Jamboree location.

Sandi will send Walter Hive $1000.00 donation as we will be using their facility for the General Meetings.

Sandi will also contact Pay Pal to register us as a charity to save moneyj on memberships being paid
through Pay Pal.



